
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

THE REGULAR MEETING AND FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING OF THE 
  
OAK VALLEY HOSPITAL DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS SCHEDULED FOR 
 
 NOVEMBER 7, 2019, HAVE BEEN CANCELED.  THE NEXT DISTRICT BOARD 
 
OF DIRECTORS MEETINGS ARE SCHEDULED FOR DECEMBER 5, 2019. 
 
THE FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING WILL BEGIN AT 5:00PM AND THE  
 
REGULAR BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING WILL BEGIN AT 5:30PM. 
 

 

 

 

Posted on: October 11, 2019  By: Jill Andersen, Clerk of the Board 


